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November 8, 2023

VY

TO: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director
RE: CDBG- Housing Proposals

When the Town Council reviewed the list of CDBG Proposals earlier this year, we inadvertently omitted
the housing-related proposals.

These proposals are for the ongoing Home Repair Program with locations and amounts to be
determined based on the specific needs; and the Bristol Housing Authority proposal for bathroom

renovations in the amount of $500,000.

It is requested that the Town Council authorize the Town Administrator to submit the CDBG Grant
application for these proposals.

Thank you.
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